

Dear CHATA Family,

The 2023-2024 school year is here! It is with much excitement that I write this letter to you as the returning principal of Columbus Humanities, Arts and Technology Academy! We are thrilled to welcome each of your students back for this academic school year. Last year, we had an incredible year of growth in terms of student growth, community involvement, and cultivating a positive and welcoming culture. I am incredibly proud of the hard work and dedication that our students, families, and staff put forth in another unprecedented year.

Our staff has been working around the clock to get ready for the upcoming school year. We have designed schedules, classrooms, and staffing — as well as built additional community partnerships — to ensure the overall well-being of your student. It is of the upmost importance that your student feels safe and welcome in all aspects of their educational journey. Should you have any concerns, please feel free to reach out to the school at 614-261-1200 or email me at erjohnson1@columbushumanitiesata.org.

One of our main goals this year is to increase engagement and involvement with our families. We value your partnership in your student's progress. You can expect to receive frequent phone calls and updates from your student's teachers, updates on our CHATA Facebook page, some exciting new family events, and progress updates at our fall and spring parent/teacher conferences.

Together, let's make this year the best one yet! See you all at our back to school event, our annual Fish Fry on August 11th from 12-3 and on the first day of school, August 16th!

Kind Regards,

Erin Johnson, M.Ed

Head of School, Columbus Humanities K-8